
From: Gwen Nystuen [mailto:gnystuen@umich.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 7:32 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: D1, D2 Zoning 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
It seems clear that there needs to be a buffer between high density development of D1 and even 
from D2. Certainly D2 should buffer D1 from residential neighborhoods. Please adopt the 
amendments that have been proposed and also apply them to the South University "downtown" 
as well. 

In addition it was acknowledged when the zoning was established that standards of elements of 
set-back, height, sun and shade, wind, traffic and use, would be needed to make a project 
compatible with the existing neighborhood and particularly the immediate neighbors. These 
elements were left as guidelines. They should be included as elements of the zoning so that they 
are enforceable and not left to the discretion of the developer and depend solely on persuasion. 

Among publications I came across a 1988!!!! Ann Arbor Downtown Plan. A last couple of pages 
diagrams that illustrate these elements that you have discussed. There is no reason they should 
not be required in design of new projects so that the new enhances the old and is not destructive 
to the established neighborhood. 
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November 19, 2013

To: Ann Arbor Planning Commission
Re: Di, D2 Zoning Amendments

Dear Commissioners,

It seems clear that there needs to be a buffer between the potential high density development of D1 and even 
from D2. Certainly D2 should buffer D1 from residential neighborhoods. Please adopt the amendments that 
have been proposed and also apply them to the South University “downtown” as well. Please adopt the amend-
ments proposed in detail by Detter, Tyler neighborhood representatives.

It was acknowledged when the zoning was established that standards of elements of set-back, height, sun and 
shade, wind, traffic and use, would be needed to make a project compatible with the existing neighborhood and 
particularly the immediate neighbors. These elements were left as guidelines. They should be included as ele-
ments of the zoning so that they are enforceable and not left to the discretion of the developer and depend solely 
on persuasion.

Among publications I came across a 1988!!!! Ann Arbor Downtown Plan. A last couple of pages have such con-
cise diagrams that illustrate these compatibity elements that I am copying them below.  There is no reason they 
should not be required in design of new projects so that the new enhances the old and is not destructive to the 
established neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Gwen Nystuen, 
gnystuen@umich.edu
1016 Olivia Ave
Ann Arbor, MI 48104
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